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Certificate Winners        

Please look at Facebook to see your child with their 

certificate! 

 

Starfish                        Levi 
Turtles             Violet 

Penguins           Charlie 

Seahorses        Isaac 

Dolphins           Sam 
Seals                 No certificate  

 

Attendance 

Attendance for last week was  

Puffins  -       88.8%  

Starfish  -    82.2% 

Turtles  -       87.4% 

Penguins  -       98.5% 

Seahorses -       92.1% 

Dolphins  -       91.2% 

Seals  -       93.7% 
 

Fun Club Activities 

Monday           –   Board Games 

Tuesday          –   Arts & crafts 

Wednesday     –   Indoor free play 

Thursday        –   Painting 

Friday            –    Movie night (Dolittle) 

 

We love reading at West Cliff! – New Year Plea! 

We are loving reading our new books so thank you to 

everyone who has donated books to our classes to 

enjoy.  Thank you to our new mystery donors who sent 

us books recently!         

 

Whole School - https://amzn.eu/7ul8UeF  

Year 3 - https://amzn.eu/iuQhJyG  

Year 4 - https://amzn.eu/h5As7qu  

Year 5 - https://amzn.eu/3ycVQXJ  

Year 6 - https://amzn.eu/3KUMWPp  
 

 

 

Covid Update – still has not changed       

We have a significant number of cases  in school at 

the moment – both staff and children.  We are really 

short staffed at the moment – staff are covering in 

classes that they do not normally teach, but we are 

doing our very best to stay open for all children.  

Please be patient if you are not always able to see the 

staff member that you wish to – everyone is wearing 

several hats at the moment!  

We have the most cases in Year 1 and Year 2 at the 

moment so can parents of children in those year 

groups be extra vigilant please? 

 

Clubs - reminder 

Due to staff shortages we are unable to offer after 

school curriculum clubs until half term.  Hopefully we 

will have a full compliment of staff again by then!  

 

Peat Rigg 

Our Y6 children are having an amazing time at Peat 

Rigg – look at facebook to see what they have been up 

to! Not long now until Year 5 go too 😊  

 

 

 

 

 

Christina Zanelli 

Headteacher 
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